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20
th
 June, 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term, instead of having our usual parents’ evenings, we have decided to replace them with a new, 
more informal, child-centred celebration of the year’s work.  
 
They will be structured in such a way so that you can hear directly from the children about their learning and, 
at the same time, you will be able to look through their books, see displays and photographs, as well as 
having time to speak with staff and have a tour of the school, if you so desire.  Each session should last 
about an hour. 
 
Our school reports will share all the formal information, as usual, although they too have been updated.  Of 
course, if you require a separate meeting, you only need to arrange this through the main office, or speak 
with your child’s teacher. 
 
We welcome your comments, as these help us to continue on our drive for improvement, and you shall be 
receiving the parent survey before the end of term. Or, if you’d prefer, you can complete these on line 
following this link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
 

The dates for the parent open days are: 
 
Monday 3

rd
 July – Year Five 0900-1000 

Monday 3
rd

 July – Year One 1030-1130 
Monday 3

rd
 July – Year Six 1330-1430 

 
Wednesday 5

th
 July – Morning Nursery 0845-0945 (half of the group) 

Wednesday 5
th
 July – Afternoon Nursery 1250-1350 (half of the group) 

 
Monday 10

th
 July – Year Four 0900-1000 

Monday 10
th
 July – Year Three 1030-1130 

Monday 10
th
 July – Year Two 1330-1430 

 
Wednesday 12

th
 July – Morning Nursery 0845-0945 (half of the group) 

Wednesday 12
th
 July – Afternoon Nursery 1250-1350 (half of the group) 

 
Thursday 13

th
 July – Reception 0845-0945 

 
All sessions for Year One to Year Six will take place in the Hall.  Nursery and Reception will be held in their 
respective classrooms.  More detailed information will be provided in due course regarding the nursery 
groups. 
 
We really do hope you can make it and support us as we celebrate yet another successful year for all of our 
Wingrovians! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. J. Mullarkey 


